
                                                                                                                                
 

 
  

  
  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

    
   
   
   
   
   
   

 

  

 
 

       

 
 

     

 
  

  

   

TO:  Nancy Persons, Academic Senate President   

FROM:   Andrea Alexander, Disability Resources Faculty  
Merrill Collier, Business Faculty  
Lynn Erikson Rhode, College Skills, Tutorial Center Faculty  
Kim Kinahan, Work Experience Faculty  
Tim Melvin, Mathematics Faculty  

CC: Monica Ohkubo, Academic Senate Vice President 
John Stover, Academic Senate Executive Secretary 
Jessica Bush, Academic Senate Associate Faculty 
Laura Aspinall, Academic Senate Senator At-Large 
Smita Avasthi, Academic Senate Equity Advocate 
Natalia Haworth, Academic Senate Administrative Assistant 

DATE:  November 2, 2022 

RE:   SLO Faculty Workgroup Recommendations  

The SLO Faculty Workgroup submits the following recommendations to the Academic Senate. 

Recommendation 1 
The SLO Faculty Workgroup recommends that regular assessment be defined as courses having 
all SLOs assessed at least every two years. 

Recommendation 2 
The SLO Faculty Workgroup recommends that courses must have updated SLO assessments as a 
prerequisite for course review by the Curriculum Review Committee. 

Recommendation 3 
The SLO Faculty Workgroup recommends that all SLO assessments be disaggregated by the 
demographic groups that are identified in SRJC’s Student Equity Plan 2.0 and annual Integrated 
Postsecondary Education System (IPEDS) report. This would not preclude individual faculty 
or instructional Departments from also choosing to analyze SLO assessment data that 
are disaggregated by additional student populations or demographic groups.  




